
November PPC Highlights

Below are highlights from our November meeting:

Pastor:
•	 Had meal with college-age students and are providing care packages.  Encourage everyone to introduce themselves 

to these youth.

Treasurer:
•	 Contributions for first 4 months of fiscal year are $6,713 under what we budgeted
•	 Have a positive cash flow of $12,703

Old Business:
•	 Reinstated old committee for House of Grace to work on current issues and plan for future
•	 Discussed need to formulate an operational manual for security management
•	 President Forke working with us on Constitution/By-Laws
•	 Discussed recommendations for $1,500 received from van sale

School:
•	 Teacher resigned … Candi Shaw teaching with Sue Eberhard while looking for replacement
•	 No longer have music teacher … Sylvia Moody & Melissa Johns helping with music
•	 Linnea Stiff stepping down as preschool director next year, staying as 2-day teacher

Public Relations:
•	 Looking at January to start planning pictorial directory

Evangelism:
•	 Encourage everyone to introduce themselves to others at church
•	 New Member Welcome event planned for January 27th between services

Properties:
•	 Merlin possibly retiring by end of December … need to find replacement

Lay Ministry:
•	 Advent services set
•	 November 27th Security Meeting at 7:00 p.m.

Fellowship:
•	 Church decorating December 1st at 10:00 a.m. … lunch provided
•	 Advent meals at 6:00 p.m. … begin with Spaghetti Dinner on December 5th 

Parish Education:
•	 Beginning first of year planning

Planning Committee:
•	 Planning now for funding when can connect to sewer when it extends down South Ave.
•	 Planning a survey of use of House of Grace when Family Promise has new facility built

Next PPC Meeting scheduled for January 15th, 2019.
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